
 
Sal Ugarte from the Loomex Group will be delivering a 10-minute verbal presentation to 
council to provide an overview of the development of the following Municipal Plans, 
which are part of the overall Emergency Response Plan for Port Hope. These plans 
have been developed as part of the Rail Safety Grant obtained by Transport Canada: 
 

• Rail Safety Plan 
• Continuity of Operations Plan 
• Education Plan 
• Transportation Plan  

 


